Mr. Raymond Nichols Chancellor's Office Campus

Dear Mr. Michels,

In making a study of the fees charged for courses in the Department of Physical Education we are again faced with the fact that a fee of \$1.50 plus \$1.00 is still charged for courses 67% and 68%. As I recall, we have asked that this fee be removed because it entails a duplication of fees for the women students who enroll in these courses. Courses 67% and 68% are for junior women majoring in Physical Education, and in most cases these students are enrolled at the same time in other major courses for which the towel and locker fee is charged.

I am under the impression that we have previously asked the budget committee to act on this request. I trust that action may be taken on this fee at an early date.

I also wish to recommend the adoption of a fee of \$1.00 (no deposit) for course No. 176, Tests and Measurements in Physical Education, for the materials used in this course, effective at the beginning of the second semester.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach